COLLEGE COUNCIL – March 19, 2010

CC-127 in Bill Brod Community Center ● 12-1:30pm

	TOPIC / PRESENTER
	KEY POINTS / NEXT STEPS (Action)

	Introductions
	

	Approval of Minutes
	· Approved minutes from April 2, 2010


	Lean Team progress report
	· The Schedule of Classes Lean team presented an overview diagram of their findings.
· These were not recommendations, but just their ideas about how CCC can make it easier for students to accurately choose their classes online and help them achieve a 2 year degree in a timely matter or even graduate earlier.
· Several departments have converted to starting classes on the hour and with less gaps between classes.

· This process will be ongoing and if you have any questions contact Pam Clem for more information.



	Presidents Council Report
	· The tuition/fee increase was presented to the Board of Ed. on Wednesday evening. The Board decided that we would increase tuition, from $72 (per credit) to $74 but, no increase to fees.
· Discussion about status of smoking on campus.  Looks like we are still heading towards a “Smoke Free” campus, but the original timeline will be extended.



	
	

	PT Faculty
	· Bargaining sessions are still taking occurring.  They are discussing the 3 surveys and will an all PT faculty meeting will convene on April 27th.
· PT Faculty updated the Board of Ed, regarding all the positive things that the PT Faculty are accomplishing.



	FT Faculty
	           No report out


	Classified
	           No report out


	Exempt

	           No report out

	ASG
	· A fashion show, to promote the Clothes Closet,  will take in the Community Center on April  28th in the Community Center from 12-1:00.

· Blood drive, on April 21st, from 10-3:00, in Gregory Forum.  Please participate. 

· Clubs Fair will take place on April 20 & 21st from 10-2:00, in the Community Center.



	Announcements 


	· Steve Beining:  updated the Council regarding the conversation from Blackboard to Moodle.  To date, 212 classes have been converted and all the DL summer classes have been converted.  Future faculty Moodle trainings offered: 3 spring sessions, several 2 day summer sessions (fall term sessions have not been determined), 1 on 1 help, and 4 weeks, at the end of spring term will be reserved for extra help.  If you have any questions about when these workshops will take place, please contact Steve Beining, Joel Sheller or Tamara Davis.
· Tiffanie Clifford: HR will be sponsoring 4 trainings on “Novus HR” on April 29th.  Check CougarTrax for registration and times.

· Kate Gray: Writer’s Club conference will take place on Saturday, from 12-9:00, in GF.  Please pass this info on to students! 
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